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Dear Church Family,

Almost two thousand years ago, Jesus said, “My Father is

always working, and so am I” (John 5:17). As 2021 comes to a

close, we celebrate that God's work remains uninterrupted in

spite of the challenges around us. This was evident in the

opening of the new Worship Center Auditorium and Chapel

in March. It was evident in WACC's 50th Anniversary

Celebration in August. It was also evident in the 86 people

baptized, the 242 families and individuals welcomed to

WACC for the first time, and the 66 kids who made first-time

decisions to follow Jesus at VBS.

Each of the numbers in this report are reminders of the

incredible truth that our God never stops working. Thank you

again for remaining faithful to join God in the important work

of bringing

John Riley, Senior Pastor

Jesus to people and people to Jesus.





"This year, as I went through my husband’s illness,

I was very devastated because I thought I was going

to lose him. This church was praying for my

husband though. People that I didn’t even know

were praying for him, and my Spanish-speaking

community group was with me all the time. This

community showed me that I’m not alone. God

showed me he is with me all the time. I used to try

to fix everything myself. Now, I know I don’t have

to worry. Now, I know I’m not alone."

Norma Rams

GATHER
IN WORSHIP



Average
Sunday

Attendance

2,643

Baptisms
Celebrated in the
Past 12 Months

86

Total Funds
Given to the

Mission
of WACC

$6,413,186

First-Time
Families and
Individuals

Welcomed to
WACC

242

Years
Celebrated as a
Church Family

Grand Opening
of the New

Worship Center
Auditorium and

Chapel

March 7, 2021

GATHER
IN WORSHIP



"My daughters and I started attending WACC in

January of 1987 because I had heard of the fantastic

youth programs that were at this church, and it was

through WACC that they got the experience of

Hume Lake. Our grandchildren have grown up here,

and it’s just been a great experience for multiple

generations. It’s really been a joy and a blessing being

a part of this church family of all the different

generations, and I love the way that all the

generations work together. I just loved seeing VBS

and being involved once again. It’s just so much fun

and so rewarding."

Marti Hubel

GROW
IN GROUPS



People

Engaged in

Small Group

Communities

1986
People

Joined a

Group for the

First Time

107

 Kids and Leaders

Active in VBS

408

High School and

Junior High

Students Engaged

in Small Group

Communities

397

Kids and

Students

Experienced

Summer Camp

139

Kids Made a First-

Time Decision to

Follow Jesus at VBS

63 GROW
IN GROUPS



"I was completely surprised when we made the call for
volunteers for WACC en Español. About 15 people showed
up to say, 'Hey, I want to help.' And immediately, we started
having greeters in Spanish. We were moved and blessed by
the generosity of the church. Some of the messages we started
hearing from people who shared, 'We used to drop off
grandma at a Spanish language church, but now she comes to
WACC with us.' We heard of husbands and wives who were
going to two different churches, but now they can come to
church together. Stories like this were like a fuel that
motivated us to serve. We have seen the great blessing that
this ministry has brought to our community. It has completely
changed our lives. I want to give glory to the Lord that we can
call WACC our home church and do it in our language." 

Alex Juarez

GO
AND SERVE



Invested in
Global and

Local Outreach
Efforts

$514,391
Given to

WACC en
Español 

$119,539

Benevolent Funds
Used to Support
Individuals and

Families in Need

$141,017

Families Blessed
Through "The

Rack" and
"Welcome Home"

Outreaches

220
People who
Gave to the
Ministry of

WACC for the
First Time

248

People
Participated in

21 Days of
Serving

0ver 450 GO
AND SERVE
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